
 

 

 

 

 

 

My friends--  
 
Shalom to all of you for the Sabbath! May you be blessed, clearly and unmistakenly! 
 
We move into our 2nd week of the new Launch, hoping to fine tune and make it ever better, but hard to top last week. 
Crazy news: "The Adventist Review, the flagship journal of the Seventh-day Adventist Church, has asked to join us at The Sanctuary tomorrow. 
They are writing an article on the importance for local Adventist churches to have young adult ministries. They would like to feature the young adult 
ministry at Garden Grove SDA Church! What an honor. We're still figuring things out. Nevertheless, we wholeheartedly believe in the importance of 
retaining, reclaiming, recruiting, and recharging this generation for Jesus." (Pastor Shiphrah)  
 
9:30 SANCTUARY SERVICE 
Sanctuary Launch Band leads worship 
I have the message: "JESUS ALL--in Humanity", with the subtitle, "Jesus the AllStar" 
Is Alex Bryan right in his new book, that the Adventist Church needs to get back to focusing more on Jesus? 
 
10:30 SABBATH SCHOOL 
Young Adults are in the Fellowship Hall, including their new Prayer Wall, the 10-Minute Party to connect, and then the 
discussion. 
Pastor's Bible Class, in the Pathfinder Room, looking at all the questions people have about THE ANTICHRIST! 
 
11:30 DIVINE WORSHIP 
Opening Hymn right at 11:30, carrying the full energy of the morning into our more traditional service! 
I have a different sermon, still in 1 John 5--"He Ain't Heavy!", looking at 1 John 5:3-5, His commands are not 
burdensome. Is being a good person easy--or hard?! 
 
11:30 CHILDREN'S CHURCH!! In the Youth Chapel for one more service before moving to the Fellowship Hall, because 
the Adventist Review is here interfering our Young Adults. Pastor Garrett has the worship, and Teacher Julie has a great 
craft ready! 
 
Food before, in the middle, and after every service! 
 
If possible, drop off your people and whatever else you are bringing, and then park off the campus to let seniors, guests, 
and others have your regular spot! 
 
Pathfinders: Pathfinders will be meeting in the Pathfinder room tomorrow, September 15, 2012, from 2-4 pm. Lunch will 
be served in the Pathfinder room immediately following the church service. Also, if you are a teen and plan to attend the 
Teen Institute, you must register by tomorrow, September 15, 2012. Thank you! Sandra Caldwell 
 
Vietnamese Fellowship, 4 pm, Youth Chapel 
 
Financial Peace University, 4 pm, Sunday, Fellowship Hall 
 
Grace University, 7 pm, Monday night 
 
THE WAY, Friday Night, 7 pm, Youth Chapel 
 
God bless you all! 
 
Pastor Dan 

 

 

If you would like to be added to Pastor Dan’s weekly email newsletter list, submit your request to: pastordan@gardengrovesda.com 
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